
From: Nelson Fisk <
Date: Sun, 21 Aug 2011 09:06:36 -0700 (PDT)
To: "  <

Dear Members of the Committee and Other Interested Parties,
My name is Nelson Fisk and I've lived in Westchester for 11 years and am writing to request that
you recognize the communities of Westchester/Playa del Rey/Playa Vista should be combined in
the same congressional district as the South Bay Cities.  Please understand that:  (1) our
community is Westchester/Playa del Rey/Playa Vista and is recognized as such by the City of Los
Angeles and should remain in the same districts, and (2) we share a multitude of common
interests and concerns with the South Bay Cities (such as transportation issues, LAX issues, and
coastal/environmental issues) and should be included with them.  We do not share much in
common with the cities to the east and therefore should not be included in the same congressional
district(s) as those cities. Thank you for your consideration of and attention to this matter.

 
Nelson Fisk
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